
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: DAVID JONES 

FROM: CAPTAIN MAKAI ECHER 

SUBJECT: BOW HUNTING APPROVAL 

DATE: AUGUST 9, 2024 

CC:  

  

 
The Police Department approves a special bow hunting permit for Eric Weichers on 
property located at 7705 NE 29th st: the District/Parcel is 181/00002-002-753 and the 
GeoParcel is 8023-32-101-006.  The land is south of Oralabor Rd, just east of the Ankeny 
Airport.  This approval is limited to Eric Weichers and cannot be extended or implied for 
others.  This authorization is for the 2024 bow hunting season beginning October 1, 2024 
and does not extend beyond January 10, 2025.   

This approval from the Police Department is contingent upon the following requirements: 

1.   Express written authorization from the property owner(s) within the identified   
hunting site. 

2. Compliance with all State of Iowa DNR regulations related to licensing and seasonal 
hunting laws to include times, registration and conformity with Iowa Code 252J.8. 

3. Compliance with Iowa Code 716.7 Trespass prohibiting hunting on private property 
and recovery of injured or killed fur-bearing animals from private property. 

4.  The harvest of deer shall comply with all State of Iowa DNR laws and regulations. 

5. The approval specifically prohibits the discharge of firearms anywhere within the 
City of Ankeny corporate limits. 

Approval by the Ankeny City Council is required for all hunting within the City 
limits pursuant to Ankeny Code Chapter 41.11(3).  Property owner, Robert Johnson, 
has provided approval to Eric Weichers. 

Respectfully,  

Makai Echer Captain 

Ankeny Police Department 
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